
FEDERAL COMMUNICATIONS COMMISSION
Experimental Licensing Branch

445 12th Street, S.W., Room 7A-321
Washington, D.C. 20554

December 16, 2014

Attn: David J. Den Herder, SpaceX DC Office
Space Exploration Technologies Corp. (SpaceX)
1030 15th Street, NW, Suite 220 E
Washington, DC 20005

DISMISSED-WITHOUT PREJUDICE

Dear David J. Den Herder, SpaceX DC Office,

This refers to application, File No. 1 107-EX-ST-2014, for an experimental authorization.

You are advised that the Commission is unable to grant your application for the facilities requested. The
application was withdrawn at applicants request per correspondence of December 16, 2014.

Responses to this correspondence must contain the Reference number: 26212

Sinc rely,

nake Nweke
Chief
Experimental Licensing Branch
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